
 
  

TECHNICAL MEETING 
 

TIDC 
Construction Noise Strategy – Rail Projects 

 
The Date:  Tuesday 18th March 2008 
 
The Venue:  National Acoustics Laboratories 

126 Greville Street, Chatswood 
 

The Time:  6.30 pm 
 

The Speaker: Steve Fermio, Director, Planning & Environment, TIDC 
 
 
Steve will give an overview of a practical guide that TIDC has developed, through experiences on 
the Epping to Chatswood Rail Line and Clearways Projects, on how to minimise the impacts on the 
community from airborne noise, ground-borne noise and vibration generated during the 
construction of  such projects.   
 
Steve has worked in the planning and environment team at TIDC since 2002 and is currently 
its Director, Planning & Environment. Prior to that he worked in various state government 
organisations on water reform, natural resource management and pollution control policies and 
implementation. 
 

 
‘ANYONE’ is welcome to attend and refreshments will be provided 

 
RSVP FOR CATERING PURPOSES BY 

 
Monday 17th March 2008 to Neil Gross by email 

 
neilg@wilkinsonmurray.com.au 

 


